
This is the Dream House!

August, 2022

“It’s happening so quickly. I have done more in these last five months than ever before in my life,” Parice said
with a proud smile, looking down at her baby girl resting in her arms. Just five months ago when we sat and 
talked about the possibility of the Dream House, she shared how she wanted a positive life for her daughter
that was yet to be born. At that point, with so many unknowns, she could not even put into words what that
really meant. But now, five months later, she is not only a mother, but a high school graduate, a licensed driver,
a Clark’s Shoe employee, and a student at Empire Beauty School. This is what it looks like when a determined
young woman has the support she needs to flourish...  
�

Please pray for Jessica and Elaysia as they soon give birth to their baby girls. Jessica’s room is all ready
with every baby item she could possibly need! She went to all her appointments, discussed labor and coping
skills at life coaching, and has grown as an individual through the process. Now, she is eager to just hold her
baby girl in her arms! 
Elaysia has a solid plan as she prepares to give the most amazing gift to the adoptive parents. She has
shown incredible strength as she has continued to work hard and take huge leaps forward…all while being
pregnant and caring for her little girl!     

It’s always a blessing to get out of the city for a bit and enjoy some country air. We made some fun
memories on the Shelly farm riding the four wheeler and making s’mores! 

Tajanay’s first ever S’more!!Four-wheeling fun



Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@padreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@padreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033

Support

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below:
www.padreamhouse.org 

We truly need your support. Would you consider making a one time donation or becoming a monthly
supporter? We cannot continue to invest in these young ladies without your support. 
All financial gifts are tax deductible. Checks can be sent to:

The Dream House
1323 State Street
Harrisburg, Pa 17103.

You can also donate through our website:  www.padreamhouse.org. 

Tangible Needs List:

Entertainer: Ryan & Friends!

-Walmart & Giant gift cards
-Gas gift cards
-Laundry Detergent

-Razors
-Womens Deodorant
-Shower Gel

Elaysia and Kay will be beginning a brand new school year at Commonwealth Charter Academy. We are
proud of their commitment to their education and determination to earn their diplomas. We are praying

and believing that we will have two more graduates to celebrate come June 2023! 
�

Save the Date!
3rd Annual Dream House Fundraiser

November 18th, 2022
6:00 pm

Christ Community Church-Camp Hill

PA Dream House, Inc.
EIN #: 87-1985490


